On September 16, 2005, Mrs. Burdick requested the following information regarding agenda item AC5 -Amendment #011 to the Agreement between Palm Beach County and the School Board of Palm Beach County:
 

Question:  Does each Middle School receive the same amount of afterschool funding?  Is this a cost neutral program for the District with regards to personnel, supplies and consultants? 

 

Response:  The funding provided by Palm Beach County through the Department of Parks and Recreation is distributed equally to each Middle School.  This funding may only be used for recreational activities.

 

Each middle school also submits a grant proposal to the Department of Safe Schools to cover the costs of the academic and social skill development components of their after-school programs.  Allocations are based upon actual number of students served during the previous year and the actual Safe Schools After-School budget allocation.  Costs for Middle School After-School Programs and the operating expenses of the office do not exceed the budget allocation for the year.  The budget allocation for FY06 is $1,572,275 for middle school after-school budgets and $286,621 for office operating expenses, including the Manager of Out-of-School Programs and two Statistical Analysts.  The funding source is from the Florida Safe Schools budget. 
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